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June 18, 2019

Chatham County Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
11312 US Hwy 15-501, Suite 302
Chapel Hill, NC 27517

Dear Chatham County Alcoholic Beverage Control Board,

During their regular meeting on June 17, 2019, the Chatham County Board of
Commissioners considered your request as described below:

A legislative request by Chatham County ABC Board to rezone parcel
83475, being approximately .80 acres, located off Moncure Pittsboro Rd,
from R-5 Residential to General Use Neighborhood Business, Haw River
Township.

After considering your written request and recommendation of the County Planning
Department and Planning Board, the Board of Commissioners approved your request.

Minutes of the meeting are available from Ms. Lindsay Ray, Clerk to the Board of County

Commissioners, at 542-8200. If you have any questions about the Board'’s action or would
like to discuss uses of your land, please call me at 542-8285.

Thank you, 3

Angela Birchett, CZO
Zoning Administrator/Planner II
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